
 
 
 

 
 

14 May 2020 
Adaptation Fund Board 
 
 
Request for approval of Direct Project Services, WFP (Lesotho)   
  
  
Following the recommendation of the secretariat after its review of the request for approval of 
Direct Project Services submitted by the World Food Programme (WFP) for the project “Improving 
adaptive capacity of vulnerable and food-insecure populations in Lesotho” contained in document 
AFB/B.35.a-35.b/4, the Adaptation Fund Board decided to approve, on an exceptional basis, the 
provision by WFP of no-additional-cost Direct Project Services. 
 
 

Decision B.35.a-35.b/5  
 
 


